

4th Annual Operation Holiday Salute-2022

Last year we obtained and delivered nearly 50,000 Holiday Cards to veterans in hospice around the country. Americans across the nation participated in this amazing operation to bring a little joy to veterans on their Last Patrol.

This year our goal is 60,000! Can you help us? You are welcome to send cards to us addressed: "Dear Veteran" or "Dear Hero".

Our packaging and postage expenses for this drive to get these cards to dying veterans is significant. Would you consider a small donation to help? Donations can be mailed us by check or made online at www.veteranlastpatrol.org



Mail your cards to:

Veteran Last Patrol
140B Venture Blvd.
Spartanburg, SC, 29306

We accept cards year around. Cards received by 2 DEC will get to the veterans this Christmas.

More Information: www.veteranlastpatrol.org 864-580-8005



